
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 1997 

 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

1600 Islamorada, #72B 

Punta Gorda, Florida  33955 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

I enjoyed talking with you last week.  As a follow up to your conversation with Doug Horne, I am 

enclosing a copy of  the House Select Committee on Assassinations’ staff report entitled, “Possible 

Military Investigation of the Assassination” for your review. 

 

Thank you again for your continued cooperation with the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 

 

Enclosure 


